
AMENDED NOTICE OF RECOUNT
2024 PRIMARY ELECTION

LANNIE CHAPMAN
SALT LAKE COUNTY CLERK

Public notice is hereby given that the requested recount for the Congressional District 2 Republican 
primary contest of the 2024 Primary Election will begin at 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 30, 2024. Prior 
to ballots being scanned, a Logic and Accuracy test of voting equipment will take place. An audit will 
take place on a random sampling of 3% of the voting machines and paper vote-by-mail ballots cast in 

that jurisdiction on Wednesday, July 31, 2024 at 8:00 a.m.

The recount will take place at the Salt Lake County Government Center, 2001 South State Street, 
South Building, Room S1-200, Salt Lake City, Utah. 

Amended this 29th day of July, 2024

Please contact the Salt Lake County Election Division for more information.
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